
 

March 1, 2021 

Dear Members. 

The CMHA Executive held an executive meeting on February 25, 2021.  Based on the current COVID-19 status, 

input from Local Health officials and Town of Caledon and considering the timeline for ice being put back in arenas in 

Caledon and then availability of ice thereafter, we have made the decision to officially cancel the remaining portion of 

the 2020/2021 Hockey Season for all levels of play.  This was not an easy decision, nor one we wanted to make, but it is 

felt that this will allow us to best move forward.  

Please read the additional information below which will hopefully answer any questions.  

  Pro-rated refunds will be made, by cheque to all players who remained registered in the CMHA program.  Our 

treasurer is working hard to finalize the books for the 2020/2021 season but this requires some information from the 

OMHA/OHF/Hockey Canada, so we expect refunds to be distributed by the end of April.  All refunds will be processed by 

cheque.  All refunds will be an equal percentage of the registration fee across all age groups.   

The OHF appears to be allowing the season to extend to May 31.  Thus, once Peel is cleared to return to any 

activity, and the Town of Caledon has reinstalled ice at some of the rinks, the CMHA will try to obtain ice and offer some 

development type programming as we are able. More information will be shared as we learn it.  As refunds will be 

issued, any new programming would require you to ‘sign up’ and likely ‘pay as you attend’ any of the development 

sessions. 

CMHA is considering options for Spring/Summer Activities if we can be permitted to offer such. 

  Planning will begin for our annual AGM and Executive Elections and this information will be communicated to all 

members well in advance.  

  Planning will also begin for the 2021/2022 Hockey Season.  It is our current understanding that we may be able 

to return to the ice in August 2021 in some capacity and that all try-outs will commence in mid-September with the 

hockey season then starting in October 2021.  This will be governed by the OHF and OMHA and we will provide any 

updates we receive to our members via the website. 

  We are saddened that this season did not play out like we all wished it would, but we hope all of our members 

have stayed safe and we look forward to seeing everyone back on the ice as soon as possible. 

As always, if you have any questions, please reach out to an executive member and we will do our very best to 

answer them. 

 

Thank you.  

 

CMHA Executive 
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